RETIREMENT

JOHN LITTLER

John Littler retired on 31st August,1985 after almost

30 years with BICC.John,who is a Chartered Engineer

and a member of the Institution of Mechanical Engineers,
joined BICC at Prescot as a Contracts Engineer in the
Accessories Division, an appointment he held for one year
before becoming Assistant Works Engineer at W.T.Glovers.
After three years he returned to Accessories Division as
Service s Engineer before coming to Wood Lane as Works
Engineer in May,1973. John held this post under various
titles until retirementas Manager, Works Services.

During his term of office John was involved in and also
initiated many improvements on the site; he was involved
from start to finish on the erection of Brazier Building
but most of all he will be remembered for initiating our
Health and Safety Committee of which for many years he was
Chairman.

John's wife, Phil, also worked at Wood Lane as Secretary to

the Head of Mathematics Department and retired a month before
John.

John and Phil are selling their house at Pinner with a
view to returning North to be with their children and
grandchildren. They leave with our best wishes for a long
and happy retirement.
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